
May 14, 2003

Mr. Lew W. Myers
Chief Operating Officer
FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating Company
Davis-Besse Nuclear Power Station
5501 North State Route 2
Oak Harbor, OH  43449-9760

Dear Mr.  Myers:

We have rescheduled a radiation protection inspection at your Davis-Besse Nuclear Power
Station.  This change was communicated during telephone conversations between Mr. B. 
Geddes of your staff and Dr. J. House on April 28, 2003, and between Mr. R. Ferrell of your staff
and Dr. J. House on May 13, 2003.  This inspection will focus on, and assess the effectiveness
of, management oversight of the Radiation Protection program including ALARA planning and
controls, and the control of radioactive material.  Additionally, we will review radioactive material
processing and transportation.  This inspection has been rescheduled for the week of July 14,
2003.   We have postponed this inspection in order for your new radiation protection
management team to implement its leadership role.  If you have any questions concerning
this information, please contact J. House of my staff at (630) 829-9824.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the NRC’s "Rules of Practice," a copy of this letter will be
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the
Publicly Available Records (PARS) component of NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS
is accessible from the NRC Web site at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html  (the Public
Electronic Reading Room).

Sincerely,

/RA by JHouse Acting For/ 

Kenneth R. Riemer, Chief
Plant Support Branch
Division of Reactor Safety
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cc: The Honorable Dennis Kucinich
B. Saunders, President - FENOC
Plant Manager
Manager - Regulatory Affairs
M. O’Reilly, FirstEnergy
Ohio State Liaison Officer
R. Owen, Ohio Department of Health
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio
President, Board of County Commissioners
  Of Lucas County
Steve Arndt, President, Ottawa County Board of Commissioners
D. Lochbaum, Union Of Concerned Scientists
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